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Hello

I write as an interested person who has visited Stonehenge and viewed the site
many times. 

I am concerned that so far there have not been any changes that take the  2021
World Heritage Committee Decision into account. 

The Scheme’s impact on the proposed western cutting area was found to be
significantly adverse

There are other options: a southern bypass route would be cheaper even if there
might be some problems with it - what are your updated construction costs? A
longer tunnel would reduce impact on site.

Please re-exam the development consent order. There are compelling grounds for
this and it should be before the Secretary of State redetermines an application for
a DCO for the very same road scheme.

Regards

Gail 

G Wagstaff




